
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LEGAL NOTICE 
2022 WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
CITY OF ROSEVILLE, PLACER COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Roseville will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, December 
21, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at 311 Vernon Street, Roseville, California, to 
consider adoption of the City of Roseville 2022 Draft Water Management Plan. The Public Review Draft 
of these documents is currently available on the City’s website at http://roseville.ca.us/WMP. 
 

http://roseville.ca.us/WMP

